
 
 

 

St Aloysius’ College Art Department – Glasgow School of Art linked project 

 

Part-time Artist/Designer/Photographer in Residence – Spring Term 2016 
 

St Aloysius’ College Art Department is setting up a project with Glasgow School of Art to offer a 

current or recently graduated artist, designer or photographer the opportunity to work within the 

school to showcase good practice in an area of the arts. 

 

The successful candidate would work within the Art Department where they would have the 

opportunity to pursue their own work, as well as, working on a collaborative project with staff and 

an S2 year group of pupils. There would also be the opportunity to demonstrate techniques and give 

talks to small groups of pupils. A work space would be made available within the department and 

there would be a small allowance for materials. 

 

To conclude the residency, there would be an exhibition showing the work created by both the 

successful candidate and St Aloysius’ College pupils. 

 

The residency will be from 5 January until 1 April 2016.  The successful candidate is likely to spend 

one day per week or two half days, to be agreed. The total fee for the residency would be £1200 plus 

up to £400 for materials. 

 

To apply, please send a full curriculum vitae with details of two referees, up to 9 examples of your 

recent work and a brief statement saying how you think your residency would benefit the school. 

Include any links to websites or other work and a completed PVG Enquiry form.  Applications should 

be sent to Lorraine Mulligan at lmulligan@staloysius.org  no later than 12 noon on Wednesday 16th 

December 2015.  

 

If you would like any further information about the position prior to applying, please do not hesitate 

to contact Mrs Barbara Daly, Head of the Art department, by email BDaly@staloysius.org. 

 

St Aloysius’ College is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 

people and expects all staff to share this commitment.  The successful candidate is expected to 

become a member of the Protection of Vulnerable Groups scheme. 

 

 

mailto:lmulligan@staloysius.org
mailto:BDaly@staloysius.org

